Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, January 18, 2013 9:54 AM

To: jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com

Cc: ‘Tom Neely (tneely@eticeng.com)’

Subject: R0O2515, 3450 35th Ave., Oakland

Attachments: ACEH_CHECKLIST_v1_RP_Revised_2012-12-06.pdf

Dear Ms. Sedlachek,

| was discussing the above referenced site with Tom Neely and he mentioned that ETIC recently obtained the site from
ERI and are reviewing the site. As you know, each regulatory agency is reviewing each site under the requirements of
the Low Threat Closure Policy. To that end, please fill out the attached Data Gap Identification Tool (DGIT). Itis
basically supporting documentation for the LTCP that will aid in our quick review of the site, identification of remaining
data gaps, and lead to an evaluation of steps needed to progress the case to closure.

For this particular site, if remediation is deemed appropriate, please submit a brief project plan for CAP submittal,
implementation of remediation, verification monitoring and closure.
Please submit the attached completed DGIT and brief project plan by March 18, 2013.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp




